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Nurses and Midwives Agreement

EA Update 11

As members are no doubt aware, negotiations with Government representatives are basically at a
standstill.

Some background work is being undertaken but NO OFFER (for pay, or in response to various claims in
your log) has been put forward.

The Government continues to stand by their 2% wage policy.

If Nurses and Midwives want to change the mind of the Government, it is important that you
PARTICIPATE in Rallies and Industrial Action.

The following mass meetings are scheduled:
NWRH 13 November - Admin Meeting Room - 1430 -1530 hours
LGH 15 November - Lecture Theatre - 1500-1530 hours
MCH 19 November - Classroom -1430-1530 hours
RHH 3 December - Keith Millengen Lecture theatre - 1430 - 1530 hours
At these meetings further resolutions will be considered as part of increased industrial action.

Suggestions from members include a ban on overtime and double shifts as a rolling 24-hour action

across sites; and
Friday’s - wear Purple to show your support for a competitive EA package for Nurses and Midwives.

In addition, community rallies are scheduled across the state. Invite family and friends to attend to show
their support for an improved salary so that we can Retain. Recruit. Recognise. Nurses and Midwives for
Tasmania and Tasmanians. If people are not able to join on the walk, we look forward to seeing them at

the walk endpoint.

LGH Saturday (this week) 17 November 12:30 hours meet at the Charles Street
LGH to walk to Civic Square
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NW  Wednesday 21 November 12:30 hours - grassed area Mersey Community Hospital

RHH Thursday 6 December 12:30 hours Royal Hobart main entrance to walk to Parliament

Lawns for a 1300 hour gathering.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact our Member Support Team on (03) 6223 6777 or
1800 001 241 (if outside Hobart). Alternatively, email membersupport@anmftas.org.au.

Authorised by Emily Shepherd, Branch Secretary
12 November 2018

Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation (Tasmanian Branch) 182 Macquarie Street, Hobart, TAS 7000 M
(03) 62236777 | 1800001 241 (outside Hobart area) | enquiries@anmftas.org.au | www.anmftas.org.au

Australian
Nursing &

Midwifery
Federation
Tasmania




